


 
Yes. You will still be able to view Highlights, Recaps, Interviews, News, 
Results, Features Athlete Bios, Photo Galleries and other content at 
NBCOlympics.com. You won’t be able to view live coverage and full  
event replays. 

By registering you can access live coverage and full event replays in real  
time as well as Olympic content that will not be available on any other 
platform. You can also enter for a chance to win a trip to the Vancouver 
Games, a trip to the Olympics training center in Colorado Springs, and other 
great prizes.

NBCOlympics.com online coverage isn’t available on another website.

You can register beginning Nov 4 through Feb 28. We recommend that you 
register early so you’ll be all set once the Games begin on Feb 12. After 
completing your online registration, you can also enter a sweepstakes to win  
a trip to the Vancouver Games and other great prizes. 

Yes, you can enter the sweepstakes by legibly hand-printing your first and 
last name, complete home address (including Zip Code), daytime telephone 
number (including area code), date of birth, email address (optional) and 
gender on a postcard (or piece of paper no larger than 6” x 8”) (“Postcard”) 
and mail the Postcard (or piece of paper in a business size (#10 envelope)  
with first-class postage affixed) to The Olympics Online Connect 
Sweepstakes ENTRY, P.O. Box 11389 Burbank, CA 91510 (“Mail Entry”).

 
Microsoft Silverlight is a cross-browser, cross-platform and cross-device 
browser plug-in that provides an enhanced video viewing experience for PC 
and Mac users. Microsoft Silverlight can be quickly and easily downloaded 
for free at NBCOlympics.com. 

February 12 – 28, 2010.

The site officially goes live on Nov 4, 2009.

Olympics Online Connect is the registration process that allows you access 
to NBC Universal’s live coverage and full event replays of the Vancouver 
Games at NBCOlympics.com.

You will need to successfully complete your registration for NBC 
Universal’s Olympics Online Connect. 

You must be a subscriber to Sunflower Broadband and our Bronze TV level 
of service that includes CNBC and msnbc. 

It’s a quick and simple one-time process. At NBCOlympics.com, select 
Sunflower Broadband from the dropdown list. You will then be prompted 
to enter specific information to validate your subscription to Sunflower 
Broadband.

After successfully validating your subscription to Sunflower Broadband’s 
Bronze TV level of service, a confirmation will appear on screen, in addition 
to a link to enter the Olympics Online Connect Sweepstakes. You will be 
able to start watching premium video immediately. In order to continue to 
access this premium content on NBCOlympics.com, you must remain a 
subscriber to CNBC and msnbc through the duration of the Olympics.

You can view NBC Universal’s premium live coverage and full event replays 
online at NBCOlympics.com. 

 

More than 1,000 combined hours of live coverage and full event replays.

The online schedule has not yet been finalized, but registration will 
give you access to live and long-form programming. Sample live Olympic 
programming may include Ice Hockey, Curling, Downhill Training, Skating 
Practice, and concerts at Medals Plaza. 

Online coverage requiring registration will be available throughout the 
NBCOlympics.com website, along with other content that doesn’t require 
registration. Content requiring registration will not be located in designated 
places on the site that are identified as requiring registration. If you register, 
the ability to access content will be a seamless process. 

 As a subscriber to Sunflower Broadband’s Bronze TV that includes CNBC 
and msnbc, there is no additional fee to access this coverage, beyond what 
you are paying as part of your monthly  
Sunflower Broadband bill.

Yes, with Microsoft’s Silverlight player, this online content is available in HD. 


